
 

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/jubilee 
 
 
2 March 2022 
                                                                                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee – Additional Bank Holiday 
 
I am sure you are aware that this year we have been given an additional Bank Holiday in 
recognition and celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  The official date for this bank 
holiday is Friday, 3rd June however, this falls within the school half term holiday.  We are 
therefore able to look at a term time date which can be used as an additional holiday. 
 
Having liaised with other schools across our Trust, we have decided to make Friday, 8th April 
our extra day, meaning that the Spring Term will now end on Thursday, 7th April 2022. 
 
I hope this early notification supports you in any planning and responds to some queries that 
we have received. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr L Tristham 
Headteacher 
 


